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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              Contact: Derrick Boone 336.883.3166 
 

SEWER REPAIR REQUIRES THREE-DAY CLOSURE OF TINSLEY DRIVE 
Repair Work between Sutton Way and Admiral Drive 

 
 
HIGH POINT, N.C. (June 26, 2017) – The 3800 block of Tinsley Drive, between Sutton Way and Admiral 
Drive, will be closed from June 26 through June 28 for sewer repair work. Because the line is 22 feet deep, 
closing the road was necessary for replacing the service at La Fiesta Restaurant, but detours are in place. 
Additional repairs to sewer laterals in the area will be scheduled in July.  
 
For more information, please contact Assistant Public Services Director Derrick Boone at 336.883.3166 or 
derrick.boone@highpointnc.gov.  
 
 
 
 
The City of High Point aims to serve as the catalyst for bringing together the community’s human, economic and 
civic resources for the purpose of creating the single most livable, safe and prosperous community in America. 
For more information on the City, visit www.highpointnc.gov. 
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